Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Peoples, Marty D (DFW) <Marty.Peoples@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 10:24 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)

Subject: RE: CU-14-00006 WDFW Hearing Examiner Recommendation

Thank-you Lindsey for passing this on. From what | understood, the commissioners will look at this soon and make a
decision? By the way, Chris had her baby yesterday morning. Thanks again!

Marty Peoples

Fish and Wildlife Biologist
WDFW Engineering

(360) 902-8426
Marty.Peoples@dfw.wa.qgov

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 1:15 PM

To: Hansen, John P (DFW); Peoples, Marty D (DFW)

Cc: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)

Subject: CU-14-00006 WDFW Hearing Examiner Recommendation

Please find attached the Hearing Examiner’s recommendation regarding CU-14-00006 & SD-14-00003 for WDFW HWY
10 CUP, SSDP, & SCUP. It has also been placed on our website.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637
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